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From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Dan < dan.christian@sbcglobal.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 12:51 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom it May Concern:

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

I’m opposed to the idea of requiring the leverage in retail forex customer
accounts to be subject to a 10-to-1 limitation.

Can you give me any information in regard to the status of the proposed
regulations?

Thank you

Dan Christian


